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Green County Board of Education Members Mike McCub-
bin, Marshel Davis and Dan Hedgespeth participated in a 
swearing-in ceremony Thursday, Jan. 10 prior to the regularly-
scheduled monthly board meeting.

The Green County 
Board of Education 
met in regular session 
January 10. The meet-
ing began with special 
recognitions Thursday 
evening. 

S u p e r i n t e n d e n t 
Will Hodges opened 
the meeting by ex-
plaining that Janu-
ary is School Board 
Member Appreciation 
Month throughout 
Kentucky. 

Mr. Hodges thanked 
each member for their 
continued service on 
the board and their 
substantial dedica-
tion to the district and 

its faculty, staff, and 
students. 

G r e e n  C o u n t y 
Judge-Executive John 
Frank was in atten-
dance and presented 
a proclamation declar-
ing January 2019 as 
School Board Recogni-
tion Month in the com-
munity. Frank urged 
all citizens to honor 
Marshel Davis, Marcy 
Goff, Dan Hedgespeth, 
Clevis Jeffries and 
Mike McCubbin for 
their service.

 Each month the 
Green County Board 
of Education recog-
nizes a faculty or staff 

member with their 
“Above and Beyond” 
Golden Apple Award. 

The January award 
was presented to Ms. 
Lacy Harris. Harris 
is a Speech Patholo-
gist in the district and 
was nominated by her 
peers for her contin-
ued dedication to the 
district and its stu-
dents. 

Director of Special 
Education, Mr. Josh 
Bennett, stated that 
Ms. Harris, “is a ter-
rific employee that 
gives her best to each 
and every student that 
enters her room.”  

Green County Board of Education Members pictured from left, Mike Mc-
Cubbin, Clevis Jeffries, Marcy Goff, Marshel Davis, and Dan Hedgespeth

Green County Judge-Executive John Frank 
presented a proclamation at the Board 
meeting last week, declaring January 2019 
as School Board Recognition Month in the 
community. Frank  urged all citizens to hon-
or Board members for their service.

The Green County January “Above and Be-
yond” Golden Apple Award Winner is Ms. 
Lacy Harris, a speech pathologist in the Dis-
trict. Harris was nominated by her peers for 
her continued dedication to the district and 
its students
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BOE met January 10

GCMS Eighth Grade Night

Photos by Angelina Alcott

Welcoming a big hug from long-time cheer coach Trisha Hall, Layla Risen 
alongside her dad Dr. Mark Risen and brother Zeb Risen is recognized dur-
ing eighth grade night.

A big evening for Kali Young, she sang the National Anthem prior to the 
start of the seventh grade game and was recognized next to her eighth grade 
cheerleaders. 

Blake Bryant smiles as he is presented a poster collage from head coach 
Cody Vanmeter during eighth grade night festivities at Green County Middle 
School January 10.

Green County Board 
of Education will have 
their annual public fo-
rum at the Board office 
Jan. 18 at 1 p.m. CST to 
assess the current Lo-

cal Wellness Policy.  
Each school com-

pletes an assessment 
of their Wellness Policy 
(nutritional and physi-
cal activities).  

The District will re-
port the findings of the
assessments, as well as 
recommendations for 
improvements, at this 
public forum. 

BOE forum set for Friday


